
 
Congratulations to the 2023 

Distinguished Service Award Recipient! 
 

The Distinguished Service Award was established in 2007 by the Pittsburgh Section of ACS to expand and 

replace the predecessor Chairman’s Award of the section. Both recognize outstanding volunteer service 

to the section. The Award, consisting of a plaque, is presented annually at a section dinner open to the 

public. 

Members of the Pittsburgh Section, past or present, who have provided outstanding service in 

advancing the Pittsburgh Section are eligible for consideration. Nominations for the Pittsburgh Award 

are solicited from the membership of the Pittsburgh Section. 

 
Ms. Tabitha Riggio is a sincere, dedicated volunteer. Riggio 

graduated from Duquesne University with a B.S. in Chemistry, a 

German minor, and an MBA.  She is a long-standing member of the 

American Chemical Society, former Treasurer, and current chair of 

Project SEED. 

Riggio spent her career at Bayer MaterialScience split between 

Applications/Development and Sales/Marketing. While there, she 

helped establish a program to bring hands-on science into classrooms 

(Bayer Association for Science in Community). After a hiatus to raise 

her children and care for her parents with dignity, she returned to 

the workforce at LB Foster, where she is transitioning into a project 

manager position in their Fabricated Bridge Forms group. During her 

career break, Riggio worked as a Special Education Aide and volunteered extensively in her school district, 

for example, on the science curriculum cyclical review committee. 

Since 2004, Riggio has been the Chair of Project SEED of the Pittsburgh Section of the ACS. Project SEED 

was founded by the ACS to provide educational opportunities to high-achieving, economically-

disadvantaged high school students. Through this work, Riggio and colleagues created a flourishing 

program and provided laboratory experiences to 62 students of which 65% were female and 55% were 

minorities. Students were hosted at laboratories around the Pittsburgh region, including Duquesne 

University, Washington and Jefferson College, and Covestro. The program received two ChemLuminary 

Awards for Outstanding Project SEED Program in 2008 and 2010. Riggio has also been involved in the 

Pittsburgh ACS as the Treasurer in 2003 and as part of the National Chemistry Week coordinating team 

for many years. 
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